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MINUTES – INTERNATIONAL DECADE FOR PEOPLE OF AFRICAN DESCENT 
COMMITTEE 

 
November 15, 2022, 5:00 P.M. 
Via Teams Video Conference 

The City of Victoria is located on the homelands of the Songhees and Esquimalt People 
 
 
PRESENT: B. Hudlin, K. Panza, I. Hissein 
  
ABSENT: Dr. C. O. Kumi, N. Justin, D. Makay, W. Goldiet,  
  
STAFF PRESENT: A. Galiev – Equity Diversity & Inclusion Lead, S. Mangue – Equity, 

Diversity & Inclusion Coordinator, B. Roder – Committee Secretary 
   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:15 p.m. due to the Committee not meeting the requirement for 
quorum. The next International Decade for People of African Descent Advisory Committee 
meeting is scheduled for December 14, 2022.  
 


